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Currently we are working our way through a new fall series of messages entitled, “UR the Church.” Francis
Chan in his book, “Letters to the Church,” reminds us, “There is no greater honor on earth than to be part
of God’s Church.”

We have been “called out” of our old life of sin to a new life of forgiveness and freedom (2 Corinthians 5:17).
We have been made one by the work of Jesus on the cross and therefore come together to love, worship,
obey, and serve Him — the One Who has rescued us. We proclaim the one name, Jesus Christ, and the one
message that can truly change a person’s life (1 Corinthians 15:1-11).

Jesus said, “T will build my church and the gates of hell shall not prevail against it” (Matthew 16:18). His
work is being done here, in and through us, as His body (1 Corinthians 12:27) and a His ambassadors (2 Co-
rinthians 5:20). May God continue to build here in Candor as, together, we hold out hope to those who need
it.

Pastor Scott

WAYS TO GIVE YOUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS:
In person—drop your check, cash or pew envelope in one of the boxes located in the Fellowship Hall or front of the church.
Online—www.ambccandor.com/give
Text—text your amount to 607-333-7858

www.AMBCCANDOR.com




COME JOIN US!

Each Sunday we have an
opportunity to stay con-
nected in worship by at-
tending our Sunday ser-
vice to enjoy to a shared
message and study
through scripture.

Join us as we continue to
enjoy our worship and
messages with Pastor
Scott Burtis.

I encourage you, if you
do not already, to join us
in our sanctuary on Sun-
day mornings at 9:45 am
and also join us at 11:15
am for our in-person
Sunday School. We are
also live streaming on
YouTube. Check our
website at
www.ambccandor.com
for more details.

Please be sure to contact
us if you need anything!

Missions Highlight for the Month of
October:

Service to the School Students at Can-
dor Elementary School

Once again this year, the Deaconesses have spearheaded our church’s efforts to help with collecting
school supplies for the Candor Elementary School. Thank you to everyone who participated! We are
hoping that this can become an annual effort on the part of our church family. Here are some pictures
of the supplies we were able to donate to the school. The school has thanked us for the donations and
has acknowledged our generosity and tender hearts toward the children of this community.
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Announcements for this newsletter should be received by Tammy Podufalski by the 23rd of the month prior to publication. You
can send your announcement to Tammy by email at ambcsecretary@hotmail.com, phone at 607-280-4039 or by placing your
announcement in the Secretary box in the hallway near the offices.

o

Mark your Calendar

October 3 Communion

October 24 Harvest Dinner

October 31 All-Hymn Sunday
Guest Speaker: Andy Larison
(the Gideons)

November 11 Sorting and Packing for
Operation Christmas Child

November 14 Operation Christmas Child
Shoebox Dedication

November 13 Community Breakfast to Honor
Veterans

November 17 6:30pm Quarterly Business
Meeting

December 5 Communion

December 11 Adult Christmas Party

Souper Suppers are back! Join us each Tuesday even-
ing beginning on October 5 from 5:15 to 6:00 pm in the
Fellowship Hall. Come for good fellowship and great soup!

McKendree Methodist Church has begun its Good

News Club for children grades K-5 and will begin a new
group for kids from grades 6-9 on October 18. Flyers

are available in the Fellowship Hall and in the front
foyer.

Daily Bible
Reading Plans:

For online reading and videos:

www.branchtogether.org
www.backtothebible.org

Through these past months we have seen an in-
creased opportunity to serve one another in our
church family. One demanding our attention is the
need for rides — whether it is to church, a doctor
appointment, a medical procedure, to pick up a pre-
scription, and even to shop for groceries. In the ear-
ly church, as recorded in the Book of Acts, there
were those who met the needs of others. Stephen
was one of the seven chosen to serve. We would like
to build a list of those who would be available to
provide a ride for someone in need — to minister to
people as Stephen did. Would you be willing to add
your name to this list, this Stephen Ministry? Simp-
ly contact the Church Office and let us know your
availability. We would love to connect you with
someone looking for this assistance, so together we
can love each other as the Body of Christ ought to.

Operation Christmas Child

We still need some small toys and about $300 in
shipping for Operation Christmas Child. Our
deadline for donations for toys is November 7.
We will plan to sort items for the boxes on No-
vember 11 at 9:00 am and begin packing the
boxes at 6:00 pm that evening. These boxes will
be dedicated on Sunday, November 14, prior to
be sent to the OCC pick up center.

Please keep the following people in your prayers:

Mark Hollenbeck—recovery from COVID

Trish Ragsdale—continued cancer treatments
Ralph Adams—continued recovery

Sarah Short—recovery from surgery/continued
treatment

Don Yeier—comfort

Can we pray for you? Go to our
website and click on I NEED PRAY-

If you are interested in joining a group of us
who will be praying for online prayer re-
quests that come in through our website,
please contact Tammy Podufalski and she
can add you to the email list.




